Goldsmiths North

Goldsmiths North is a new show set to take place in July 2019 in the North of England. It will
provide a new and specifically tailored selling platform to skilled and innovative creative
businesses within the precious metals sector. It will be a national/international event - a retail
selling fair bringing the best of designer jewellery and silversmithing from the UK and Europe
to the north of England.

Goldsmiths North intends to showcase the work of approximately 60 individual designers and
craftsmen. Applications to exhibit will be invited from both jewellers and silversmiths and a
jury of local and national experts will be convened to select the best and most professional
work.

It is intended that those chosen will be representative of the best work currently being
designed and made across the UK. In addition it is intended that up to 20% of the exhibitors
will be from outside the UK, providing an opportunity for exhibitors and visitors alike to see as
wide a range of work as possible.

Exhibitors will be professional designers and/or craftsmen. They will be required to be present
at their stand during the Fair’'s opening hours, creating a ‘meet the maker’ environment for
the visitors.

Applications are NOW OPEN, with a deadline at midnight 20th December 2018. If you would
like to apply for a stand at Goldsmiths North, please submit the online form on the website:
www.goldsmithsnorth.com.

If you would like more information, feel free to contact email:
info@goldsmithsnorth.com.

https://www.silberschmiede-forum.eu/goldsmiths-north/
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